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Esteemed Committee Chair Grayber and members, 

 

I support HB 4044, the Toxic Inhalation Plume Study bill, because we have the right 

to know the truths about fuel and chemical storage. Denial will not help us protect 

lives; knowledge can if we make viable plans based on evidence. Please let HB 4044 

move forward. 

 

Thank you. 


